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From: Savage, Clare <Clare.Savage@aer.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, August 12, 2021 3:17 PM

To: Burkitt, Blair <blair.burkitt@aer.gov.au>

Cc: Standen, Kathie <Kathie.Standen@aer.gov.au>; Fox, Gavin <gavin.fox@aer.gov.au>
Subject: RE: AEMO feedback loop [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Great — thanks Blair

From: Burkitt, Blair <blair.burkitt@aer.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 12 August 2021 2:03 PM

To: Savage, Clare <Clare.Savage@aer.gov.au>

Cc: Standen, Kathie <Kathie.Standen@aer.gov.au>; Fox, Gavin <gavin.fox@aer.gov.au>
Subject: AEMO feedback loop [SEC=OFFICIAL]

OFFICIAL

Hi Clare

Just an update, AEMO are planning to write a formal letter to us proposing to use the draft ISP for the
purpose on an ISP Update.

Regards
Blair
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